Trust address
(Dedicated email address)

Date

Dear
IMPORTANT NOTICE - ZERO INFLATION POLICY
We recently wrote to your company with regard to the unprecedented financial challenges facing the NHS and the Government’s requirement that we achieve savings totalling £20 billion over a four year period.  A copy of our letter is attached.
We stated that we are unable to accept any annual price increases from our suppliers.  We asked for you to confirm in writing your agreement to hold prices and also for any suggestions you may have for facilitating better cost management.
To date our records show that your company has not yet responded and therefore ask as a matter of urgency that a response from yourselves is forwarded without delay to xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx using the above email address.
Thanking you for your co-operation.

Yours sincerely 
Enc. Original letter dated xxxx
